
Posted: April 6, 2018 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING  

COORDINATION OF AQUATIC VEGETATION HARVESTING 

FRIDAY, APRIL 20, 2018 

CENTENNIAL BUILDING 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

9:00 AM 

In an effort to improve the coordination of public and private efforts to harvest and dispose of 

invasive aquatic vegetation, the Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) will host a 

meeting on Friday, April 20, 2018. The meeting is scheduled for 9:00 AM at the Centennial 

Building (5341 Maywood Road, Mound, MN 55364) in the Council Chambers.  

Parking is provided at the main entrance. 

To locate the Council Chambers: After passing through the main entrance, turn right. The 

Chambers are beyond the double doors ahead.  

Topics to be discussed at this meeting include the coordination of public and private harvesting 

efforts and other items as needed.  

Members from the public interested in attending are welcome. 

Questions can be directed to LMCD Executive Director Vickie Schleuning at 952-745-0789. 


